
Week ending 24th 
September 
 

Reception Class have been 
looking at recycling and 
sorting rubbish into the right 
bin. 
              
Year One came up with lots of 
ideas on how to recycle this 
week. Walter is having a 
lovely time staying over at the 
children’s houses. 
            
Year Two have been working 
hard on our handwriting and 
writing setting descriptions 
about a forest. 
 
Year Three have been writing 
some really lovely poems.   
 
Year Four have been testing 
fizzy drinks in science to see 
which has the most carbon 
dioxide gas.  
 
Year Five have been learning 
all about the different 
planets.  
 
Year Six have been writing 
dual narratives on Hansel & 
Gretel. 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK             
this week are:  
 

 
 
 

 Charlotte in Reception for 
super singing to nursery 
rhymes.   Well Done! 
 
  Gabriella in Year 1 for 
beautiful handwriting. Super! 

Ralph in Year 2 for amazing 
effort in English. Excellent! 

 Oliver in Year 3 for following 
modelled writing and 
suggesting some really good 
vocabulary when writing a 
poem.  Wonderful!  

Pearl in Year 4 for giving 
100% effort in everything she 
does all of the time. Super 
Star! 

 
 Liam in Year 5 for super use 
of emotive language. 
Amazing!    
 
Phong Year 6 for showing 
excellent commitment to TT 
Rockstars.  Great! 
 
  

 

 

 Rights Respecters of the 
week are: 

 

 

Mikayla in Year 1 for coming 
up with excellent suggestions 
during recycling week. 

Evie-Rae in Year 2 for amazing 
peer support. 

Archie in Year 3 for coming 
into school keen to learn and 
ready to develop.  

Vincent in Year 4 for sharing 
his knowledge of different 
religions in a mature and 
sensible manner. 

Olivia in Year 5 for brilliant 
listening skills and working 
hard. 

Milly in Year 6 for supporting 
her peers, giving them access 
to a variety of information. 

 

 

 

Tempest Photography will be 
coming in school on Thursday 
14th October to take the 
children’s individual photos. 
No family or sibling photos 
will be taken this time. 



 

 

 


